

Town of Groton Massachusetts Great Pond Advisory Committee

Meeting Agenda and Minutes

November 17, 2010

Present

Chairman: Bill Strickland

Member: Cheney Harper, Cindy Sweezey, Marshall Giguere

Finance: \$2240.00

Baddacook: Submitted Harvest report to Conservation Commission. Harvesting only in the Fall is a problem due to the fact the weeds grow back in late June so the effect is minimized. Hopefully we can get permission to allow harvesting on Baddacook Pond earlier.

CPC the meeting will be on 12/7/2010 our intention is to learn the process for future years.